
10th June 

Dear parents, 

The children from Junior Infants up to 2nd class will be going to Lullymore Pet 

Farm on their school tour on Monday 24th June. It will be an enjoyable day 

with train rides, a pet farm and indoor and outdoor play areas. The cost of the 

tour is €13 per child. We are very grateful to the Parents Council as they are 

covering the cost of the bus. The money can be paid to the class teacher on or 

before Friday 21st June. The children are asked to be at the Church car park 

no later than 9:15am on the morning of the tour as the bus will depart at 

9:30am. The children will be back at the Church car park for 2:30pm. The 

children must bring a packed lunch with them on the day. 

Kind Regards 

Ciara Gibson  

Sinead Duignan 
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